
Friday 17th March Dates for your Diary 

20th Mar Parents’ Evening - 4pm to 7pm 

21st Mar 
World Down Syndrome Day - Wear 

Mismatching Socks 

21st Mar Parents’ Evening - 4pm to 5pm 

24th Mar Parent Voice Group Meeting - 9am 

23rd Mar Rec Book Look 3.30pm-4pm 

24th Mar Nurs Book Look  3.30pm-4pm 

31st Mar  Break up for Easter 

17th Apr School reopens 

17th & 19th Apr Y5 Pedestrian Training with Kerbcraft .  

24th-268h  Y5W – Lledr Hall Residential  

26th - 28th Y5B – Lledr Hall Residential  

Online Safety Hub - our New Resource for Parents  
The Online Safety Hub is a brand-new online resource with lots of 
expert advice and guidance to help you as a parent, manage your 
child's safety online. It includes information on the latest hot topics 
when it comes to keeping children safe, such as how to manage your 
child's screen time, understand the latest gaming platforms, what 
they mean for your child’s safety and lots more. You can access it for 
free here:  https://broadoak.online safety hub.uk/ 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Kindness Challenge - 52 Lives 
It’s been so lovely to hear about the kind acts 
children are doing for themselves and others 
as part of our 4 week kindness challenge.  The 
challenge itself comes to an end on Friday 31st  
March. Please can children return their 
booklets to school before we break up for 
Easter. Thank you.  

PE Sessions 
Usual PE sessions resume next week.  

Comic Relief Charity Day  
Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day is such an 
important charity as it makes a difference to 
the lives of millions of people across the UK 
Thank you for the donations received so far, if 
you wish to make a donation, please follow 
the link: https://app.parentpay.com/
ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?
shopid=10301 

Forest School   
Next week, both Year 5 classes will be taking part in their 
Forest School session on Friday.  Please can the children 
come in their kit ready for the session. 

Creating a Tech Agreement with your child. 
Ever feel like you and your children aren't on the same page when it 
comes to things like how much screen time is appropriate or what 
they're allowed to access online?  A tech agreement can help remove 
some of the ambiguity and set the tone for better digital practices for 
your family. To help, there’s lots  of  information and guidance which 
can be found on our Online Safety Hub. Smoothwall online safety 
experts have created examples of tech agreements which you can use 
for children of different ages  enabling you to develop a family tech 
agreement that will work best in your own home.  For further 
information Please visit: https://broadoak.onlinesafetyhub.uk/parent/
rules-agreements/creating-a-tech-agreement 

School Crossing  
Parents will be aware that we have been without a school crossing patrol on Worsley Road for many months, despite attempts by 
Salford City Council to recruit someone to this role. Whilst school is not responsible for the crossing, we fully understand parents’ 
concerns about road safety and support any attempts to improve this provision for our Broadoak families. We have been advised by 
those campaigning for a pedestrian crossing to be installed, that parents should make their views known to the local councillor  Mr 
Robin Garrido. He can be contacted at councillor.rgarrido@salford.gov.uk  

Online Safety Workshop Presentation  
Parents can now access, on the school website home page, a copy of 
the presentation from the Smoothwall online safety parent 
workshop Further sessions will be run in the Summer term. Details 
of dates and access will follow closer to the time.  

Parents’ Evening 20.03.23/21.03.23 
Parents’ Evening is taking place via our online system , Parent Cloud, 
on Monday and Tuesday evening.  The window to book a slot closed 
at noon today but if you are yet to book an appointment and wish to 
have one, please contact the school office.  Thank you. 

Nursery and Reception Book Look 
On Thursday 23rd Mar, Reception parents are invited to look 
at their children’s books between 3.30-4pm. Nursery parents 
are invited to look at their children’s Busy Books in their 
classroom on Friday 24th March between 3.30pm and 4pm.  

Toast - Price Increase 
We have reviewed the weekly price for Toast 
for Year 1-6 children. From the summer term, 
this will unfortunately need to increase to 
£1.25 per week, due to significant increases in 
both bread and energy costs. Thank you for 
your support with this - the first increase in 
over 10 years. Toast for the Summer Term will 
be accessible on ParentPay later next week. 

Book Fair 
Thank you to all of our families who visited the book fair. 
Please can any outstanding payments be made to school 
next week. Thank you.  
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